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On 6 November 2024 our BSc. Frumento attended the celebration held by the SSM in Rio de 

Janeiro, marking another year in a good company. 

The celebration went very well, and it was excellent to reconnect with colleagues and praise a 

Club that provides such professional and exceptional service. 

.  Katia Oliveira – SSM Manager Rio Office  


